
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
5th July 2024 

 

Message from the Office 

 
 

To register for the next academic 

year please go to 

www.coolmilk.com 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

When we break up for summer this 

year, we will be saying goodbye to 

Mrs Jennings, as she leaves Aberford 

to work in a school closer to home. 

Mrs Jennings has been here at 

Aberford since September 2018 and 

has taught in class 1 and class 2, 

before returning to cover the start of 

the week in class 4 this half term. This 

has been a lovely way for Mrs Jenning 

to end her time here as she 

welcomed our year 6 leavers into 

school back into reception and will 

now see them out in year 6. She has 

been an absolute star this half term, 

throwing herself into helping Mrs 

Sanpher with the play and supporting 

year 6 through the external writing 

moderation. I’m sure you will all join 

me in wishing Mrs Jennings all the 

best in her new adventure! 

In September, we will welcome back 

Mrs Meeson to cover the start of the 

week in class 4. Mrs Meeson was with 

us for half a term in January and 

knows the Aberford ropes well! 
 

Dates this half term: 
9th July – KS2 production – 1.15pm and 6pm 

16th July – Class 4 Harewood Games trip to Boston Spa 

18th July – Y6 Selby Superbowl trip 

19th July – 9am leavers’ assembly 

19th July – School closes for summer 

2nd September – Staff Training day 

3rd September – School opens for autumn term 
 

 

 

  

Weekly Newsletter 

Dayspring Church 

 

Today we had our last 

Dayspring Church 

Collective Worship visit 

for the year. Ann and 

Mike, from Dayspring 

Church, visit school every 

term and tell the children 

a story with moral 

message then reinforce it 

through a firm favourite: 

the Soccer Special! 

 

 
 

They also brought high 

school transition books 

for the year 6 children 

and spoke to them about 

moving on and what it 

means for them.  

Attendance this week 

Whole School 94.0% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 90.0% 

Class 3 94.8% 

Class 4 94.2% 

 

 

 
  

Christian Values Award 

 
To all of our children for a fantastic transition 

day yesterday. The children had a super time 

in their new year groups. Also to our year 6 

pupils who have all visited their new high 

schools this week.  


